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Electric School Bus Deployment Program 

Pursuant to Minnesota Statutes § 216C.374, subd. 10, the Minnesota Department of Commerce presents this 
2023 Annual Report regarding Minnesota Electric School Bus Deployment Program projects implemented under 
the program, as established by Minnesota Statutes § 216C.374. 

As of the date this report is published, the Electric School Bus Deployment program is under development. There 
were no awardees during 2023 and no expenditures from the allocated funds in the first half of fiscal year 2024.  

The Division of Energy Resources is finishing the staffing process for program administrators. The Program 
Administrator who will oversee the Electric School Bus Deployment was hired on December 6, 2023. The 
program is on track to be deployed during the first half of 2024. 
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